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10 CFR 50.59 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
ATTN: Document Control Desk 
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001 

Docket No. 50-133, OL-DPR-7 
Humboldt Bay Power Plant, Unit 3 
Title 10 CFR 50.59 Report of Changes. Tests. and Experiments for the Reporting 
Interval of January 1, 2016, through December 31, 2017 

Dear Commissioners and Staff: 

Pursuant to 10 CFR 50.59( d)(2), Pacific Gas and Electric Company is providing this 
letter to inform the NRC that fo r the reporting interval of January 1, 2016, through 
December 31 , 2017, there were no 10 CFR 50.59 evaluations performed for changes 
made to the Humboldt Bay Power Plant, Unit 3. 

PG&E makes no new or revised regulatory commitments (as defined by NEI 99-04) in 
this letter. 

If you have any questions or require additional information , please contact 
Mr. Hossein Hamzehee at (805) 545-4720. 

/'on A. Franke 

/ cc: John B. Hickman, NRC Project Manager 
Kriss M. Kennedy, NRC Region IV Administrator 
HBPP Humboldt Distribution 


